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Minutes of the fourth meeting of IQAC held on April 23, 2019 in the office of the Principal, 

G.V.M. Girls College, Sonipat at 11:00 a.m. 

Opening remarks by the Hon'ble Principal Dr. Jyoti Juneja, Chairperson IQAC and a 

welcome address to the members of IQAC. The Principal Dr. Jyoti Juneja, 

Chairperson IQAC welcomed the members to the  IQAC meeting. 

Agenda of the meeting: 

• Industry Academia Tie ups 

• Activate Career Counseling Cell 

• Apprise the members on extension and outreach programme conducted in 

collaboration with industry community and NGO through NSS/NCC/Youth 

Red Cross etc. 

• Awards and Recognitions received for extension and extra-curricular activities 

• The change in Methodology of accreditation of educational institutions of 

NAAC 

• Alumni feedback form with some changes was approved by the members 

 

Industry Academia Tie ups 

It was unanimously agreed that HoDs should tie up with NGOs/Industry/Research 

Labs/University etc. for MoUs so as to explore the possibilities of job/research and 

higher studies for the students in the next session 

Activate Career Counseling Cell 

The members were of the view that Career Counseling cell should enhance activities 

in the coming sessions and arrange speakers to increase awareness among students for 

career guidance. 

Apprise the members on extension and outreach programme conducted in 

collaboration with industry community and NGO through NSS/NCC/Youth Red 

Cross etc. 

List of activities conducted/planned were shown to the members. The members gave 

an overwhelming response and appreciated the Principal and the co-ordinator of the 

outreach programmes. 

 

 

 



Awards and Recognitions received for extension and extra-curricular activities 

The list of awards was shown to members. The members appreciated the efforts of 

members associated with extra-curricular activities. The members were of the opinion 

that we should adopt some villages in the next session.  

The change in Methodology of accreditation of educational institutions by NAAC 

New methodology will come into practice for the preparation of SSR. The co-

ordinator Ms. Kamlesh Chopra shared with the members of the staff all the changes 

incorporated in the working of NAAC. The Principal advised that for further activities 

in the college, data collection, documentation etc. changed rules of NAAC should be 

adhered to. 

Alumni feedback form with some changes was approved by the members 

The Principal asked the members to come up with the suggestions of 'Best Practices'  

be followed during the next session.  

The meeting ended with a 'Thank You' note to the Hon'ble Chairperson IQAC, Dr. 

Jyoti Juneja and other members of IQAC. 

 


